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Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 

  

Dear Parents / Carers  

I would like to raise awareness of the online access that all our 

families have to quality reading resources from home. 
 

This is called BUG CLUB ONLINE READING RESOURCE.  

www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0 
 

What is BUG CLUB? 

Bug Club is your core reading programme from Reception 

through to Year 6 (4-11-year olds). It is an online resource that 

families can access from home on a laptop, PC or Tablet. 

 

It has over 590 finely levelled titles, available in print and eBook format and a unique online learning 

platform with in-built assessments. 

 

It has been researched and designed to appeal to 21st century children, combining books children will want 

to read with an online reading world complete with virtual rewards. 
 

How can you access this resource at home? 

Children each have their own log on fro BUG CLUB.  

1. User name: 

2. Password: 

3. School Code: 

This will allow them to access the online library of various reading books. Your child then has an allocated 

list of books to read and respond to questions. On completion of each book they will earn virtual rewards. 

Each class teacher will be able to track your child’s progress and share their success in school. 
 

If you have forgotten your child’s log in details – contact your class teacher who will be 

able to send them out again. 
 

Will I have to pay? 

No.  This is FREE to you because we believe that having access to quality reading books at home helps to 

improve children’s reading. 

School pays an annual subscription of £425 for our families to access this resource. Currently there are very 

families using this and we would like to remind families that this is a free resource available to everyone. 

 

The children that do use it really enjoy the books and the rewards they get for completing their allocated 

books. 

 

If you need any help with accessing this please contact your child’s class teacher who will be happy to help 

and support you. 

 

Thank you 

Bev Hennefer 

Headteacher 

13th May 2019 

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0

